
Happy New Year!

I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday and a relaxing break. It's hard to believe that our
show is only a few weeks away! I am excited for everyone to see the hard work your
students have been putting in. With the show only a few weeks away, I have extended our
rehearsal time to 4:30. I have also added in some extra rehearsals. The new schedule is as
follows:

Wed.1/8 until 4:30

Fri. 1/10 until 4:30

Mon. 1/13 until 4:30

Tues. 1/14until 4:30

Wed. 1/15 until 4:30

Tues. 1/21 until 4:30

Wed. 1/22 until 4:30

Fri.1/24 until 4:30

Sat. 1/25 12p -3p

1/28 and 1/29 Dress Rehearsal until 4:30

Costumes are very simple for scene 1 just jeans and a t-shirt. Scenes 2-6 any beach attire:
Hawaiian shirts, t-shirts tank tops, shorts to give an example.

We are also looking for any help in the kitchen, serving, or helping our students with their
costumes. If you would like to help, or if you have any questions with scheduling, please let
me know. Thank you for all you support. It's going to be a great show!


